
A3 2020 - Leg 3   Hobart Sydney 

Good evening everyone, the regatta went very well. The HOBART TO SYDNEY is a fairly difficult race 

according to many experts. I knew I was able to do well, but I could not be sure. 

The least demanding part was the exit from TASMAN ISLAND, also because we got into an entirely 

open field. The study of the previous regatta allowed me to fully interpret the regatta.  

The most exciting moment was when I turned the SYDNEY HEADS MARK buoy, going outbto 

perfection without running into a long exit that could compromise my victory, as I had Starship less 

than 0.04 nm and HappyHour less than 0.06 nm astern.  

After the exit I took the route towards the low pin and my two opponents were always behind, at 

which point I realized I had done everything good. 

Thanks to all the participants, and a special thanks to my Maestro Aner59. 

                                                                                                                                      RICOTINA / April 2020 


